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Comments: There are already enough trails in the area that need maintenance and the addition of a new trail will
take away resources from other trails in need. The additional up keep will also be detrimental to how things are
currently maintained as well as increase the thrashing of the land by the increase of people traveling down the
valley who use and abuse the current trail systems. This is not a good idea at all.



